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Water Service Interruption 

Residents living in a section of Gentilly will experience an interruption in water service on Saturday and 
Sunday, August 11th and 12th from 8 A.M. to 5 P.M. while the Sewerage and Water Board repairs a 6-
inch water main and valves that service the area. 

Streets  affected: 

Ranson from Lonely Oak to Lafon 

Camelia from Ranson to Dwyer 

Tulip from Ranson to Dwyer 

Pecan from Ranson to Dwyer 

For more information, call 52-WATER (529-2837)  

The off ramp from the Crescent City Connection, General DeGaulle-West will be closed to vehicular 
traffic on Tuesday, July 10, 2007 from 8 am to 6 pm while the Sewerage and Water Board repairs a 6-
inch water main that serves the area. 

 


